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Good afternoon Chair Representative Nathanson, Vice-Chair Representative Pham, Vice-Chair 
Representative Reschke, and Members of the House Committee on Revenue. 
 
On behalf of over 4,100 members of the Oregon Society of Certified Public Accountants (OSCPA), we 
respectfully submit our support related to HB 2385. 
 
COMMENTS: 

• An online software system provides transparency for taxpayer filing and stakeholder need for 
information. 

• Effective technology is vital for taxpayer filing compliance. 
• An up-to-date technology system is important for effective administration by the Oregon 

Department of Revenue and for use by taxpayers, other state & local agencies, and tax 
professionals. 

• We agree, reports should not reveal the identity of any taxpayer or any other person. 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
On behalf of OSCPA, we respectfully encourage you to support House Bill 2385. 
 
Thank you for the opportunity to share our support with you today. 
 
Contact: Rob Douglas, RPD Company, Salem 


